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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 12:24 PM
To: 'jcagle39@aol.com'
Subject: RE: FP & L Rate Hike

Good afternoon Mr. Cagle,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: jcagle39@aol.com [mailto:jcagle39@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 10:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FP & L Rate Hike 
 
I'M an FP&L customer If the request for Funds is not to repair or Improve service 
then I vote No to any rate increase for FP&L  
 

John Cagle 

6106 39th Ave 

Bradenton, FL 34209 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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